
DEPARTMENT of ASIAN LANGUAGES and LITERATURE 

225 Gowen Hall • Box 353521 • Seattle, WA 98195-3521 

UNIVERSITY ofWASHINGTON 

Worl<Shop on TAApplications 
In Chinese, Japanese, and Korean Language 

Programs 

Presented by Asian L&L Staff and Faculty 

The Department of Asian Languages 
and Literature is looking for 
prospective Teaching Assistants who 
can teach Asian languages ( Chinese, 
Japanese, and Korean language 
courses) for Summer 2024 and 
Academic Year 2024-2025. Our 
Academic Counselor and faculty 
members will explain the TA 
application process for each language 
program.

These positions are for UW 
Graduate Students only. 

Zoom meeting Friday, 
December 1, 2023 

3:30-5:00PM 

For more information and Zoom link, please email 
Kirk L. Van Scoyoc (Academic Counselor) 

at
asianadv@uw.edu 

Website: asian.washington.edu/teaching-assistant-opportunities

The University of Washington is an affirmative action and equal opportunity employer. All qualified applicants will receive 
consideration for employment without regard to race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 

national origin, age, protected veteran or disabled status, or genetic information.To request disability accommodation contact the 
Disability Services Office at least ten days in advance at: (206) 543-6450, TTY (206) 543-6452, FAX (206) 685-

7264, or e-mail at DSO@uw.edu. 




